

DCAT Meeting Notes October 8, 2013

Attendees

Bram Luyten - @mire
Elin Stangeland - Oslo and Akershus University College
Iryna Kuchma - eIFL.net
Jim Ottaviani - University of Michigan
Sue Kunda - Oregon State University
Valorie Hollister - DuraSpace

Time

- 10:00am Eastern/14:00 UTC

Dial-in

We will use the international conference call dial-in. Please follow directions below.

- U.S.A/Canada toll free: 866-740-1260, participant code: 2257295
- International toll free: <http://www.readytalk.com/intl>
 - Use the above link and input 2257295 and the country you are calling from to get your country's toll-free dial in #
 - Once on the call, enter participant code 2257295

Discussion Topics

	Topic	Discussion leader
1	<p>News / announcements / events, etc.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none">• News<ul style="list-style-type: none">◦ DuraSpace Board Member Ann Wolpert◦ WEBINAR RECORDING AVAILABLE: "Research Data Curation at UC San Diego: An Overview"◦ SPARC/World Bank Global Open Access Week Kickoff Event, 10/21, Washington, DC◦ Are Mobile Users Finding Their Way to DSpace?◦ Open Repository Introduces New User-Interface Along with DSpace v3.2 Upgrade◦ REPORT AVAILABLE: U.S. CODATA and Board on Research Data and Information—Data Citation Policies and Practices◦ Work-in-progress: Spin Up a Temporary Virtual Machine with Vagrant + DSpace◦ CNI VIDEO: The Digital Preservation Network—Report/Discussion on DPN's Emerging Architecture, System Protocol, Service Model◦ CALL for Project Briefing Proposals for CNI Fall '13 Meeting• Upcoming Webinars<ul style="list-style-type: none">◦ Metadata and Repository Services for Research Data Curation - Tuesday, October 15, 1:00pmET◦ Researcher Perspectives of Data Curation - Thursday, October 31, 1:00pmET• Events<ul style="list-style-type: none">◦ EDUCASE Annual Conference, October 15-18 in Anaheim, California◦ Open Access Week, October 21-27◦ 2013 DLF Forum, November 4-6 in Austin, Texas◦ Fall 2013 CNI Membership Meeting, December 9-10 in Washington, D.C.◦ Open Repositories 2014, June 9-13 in Helsinki, Finland• Other?<ul style="list-style-type: none">◦ Sponsorship update - will be closing out 2013 campaign this month◦ 	Val

2	<p>JIRA discussion</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • DS-1453 (Ivan/cmtr request for DCAT input): repository content analysis - "This issue serves to collect requirements from repository managers and DCAT about what kinds of reports they would like to see in a proposed content analysis module. It has been often requested, but almost no requirements have been stated so far. <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ◦ We posted: "DCAT had a preliminary discussion and believe a content analysis module would be nice to have, but also rank the priority as fairly low. There has been work in the community to build analysis outside of DSpace (recent presentation at OR13 by Terry Brady from Georgetown http://or2013.net/sessions/focus-your-content-not-ingesting-your-content) which may be useful to refer to. DCAT members will post their suggestions of what reports they think would be useful directly to this issue over the next few weeks." Anyone have some suggestions to add? • Pick 2 to discuss: "New Feature Requests": https://jira.duraspace.org/secure/IssueNavigator.jspa?sorter/field=issuekey&sorter/order=ASC • https://jira.duraspace.org/secure/IssueNavigator.jspa?mode=hide&requestId=10238 • Pick 2 to discuss: "More Detail Needed": https://jira.duraspace.org/secure/IssueNavigator.jspa?sorter/field=issuekey&sorter/order=ASC 	Val
3	<p>Metadata project</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Notes from mtg: Metadata Team Sept 30, 2013 • DCAT input on Richard Rodger's metadata mapper tool - will it be in 4.0? help test during testathon? • DCAT next steps <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ◦ Begin review groups (task & finish) to provide feedback on the following project chunks (https://wiki.duraspace.org/display/DSPACE/Phase+1+Project+Chunks) <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ▪ validate preliminary DC mapping ▪ validate the phases/stagings - are all phases necessary/make sense: Proposal to Update DC Registry and Add DCTERMS Registry ◦ Prep work <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ▪ DC mapping clean up complete? ▪ Fix references to preliminary mappings on proposal page - make easier to find? Add link to OR13 preso on proposal page? ▪ Identify more people for review groups <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Volunteers/possible volunteers: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ◦ Have a DC expert willing to help (thanks Sarah P!) ◦ Jessica Lindholm from Univ of Malmo, Sweden metadata expert ◦ Other volunteers to date: Monica Rivero <monica.p.rivero@rice.edu>, Asako Shiba <shiba@hawaii.edu>, Yanan Zhao <yjz.online@gmail.com> 	Maureen, Sarah, Amy, Bram

Discussion Notes/References

1) News

2) JIRA review

- (Notes from last mtg) [DS-1453](#) (Ivan/cmtr request fro DCAT input): repository content analysis - "This issue serves to collect requirements from repository managers and DCAT about what kinds of reports they would like to see in a proposed content analysis module. It has been often requested, but almost no requirements have been stated so far."
 - if we had a content analysis module what reports would we like to see?
 - Maureen and Sarah P saw some content modules built outside of DSpace at a preso at OR - Terry Brady from Georgetown (<http://or2013.net/sessions/focus-your-content-not-ingesting-your-content>)
 - not sure how it fits with other curation tasks
 - ACTION: Val will post summary of preliminary start DCAT discussion on JIRA issue and also post a msg to DCAT list to encourage members to create a bucket list of what they would like to see DONE

Bram: maybe identify report audience first - end users, administrators

Bram: which reports in UI and which reports should be machine readable - CRIS,

Jim/Ellen: need to filter out robots stats

Bram: content & usage analysis module from @mire - all kinds of reports based on 1) data based on usage and 2) data that comes from metadata

Ellen: project after metadata? context mapping would be useful - what should sit in DSpace and what can be plugged

big project

New issues discussed:

- [DS-1678](#): EZID DOI - related to [DS-1535](#) - likely of interest of the community
- [DS-1679](#) Elin- looks good so far, should be higher priority, is Elias intending to do pull request?

3) Metadata project

- metadata team will be mtg on the 4th Tuesday of each month
- ORCID integration w/DSpace - Univ of Missouri w/Amy Lana – should be in DSpace 5.0

Actions Items

Action Item	Assignee	Deadline
DS-1678 : EZID DOI - related to DS-1535 - likely of interest of the community		issue closed /fixed: included in 4.0
DS-1679 should be higher priority,	Elin	issue closed /fixed: included in 4.0
DS-1453 repository content analysis - post summary of preliminary DCAT discussion on JIRA issue and also post a msg to DCAT list to encourage members to create a bucket list of what they would like to see	Val, ALL	
DS- 824 Request Copy function for XMLUI - Sarah to contact Texas developers to see if any further work has been done and also solicit possible resource to help review Univ of Minho/UofM code, Jim will f/u with Ivan to see what help (from Texas or others) may be useful	Sarah P. , Jim	PR - appears to be in 4.0?
Metadata project - prepping for review group <ul style="list-style-type: none">◦ fix references to preliminary mappings on proposal page - make easier to find?◦ add link to OR13 preso on proposal page◦ clean up the preliminary DC mapping◦ look at other applications using DC - Omeka uses unqualified DC, others?◦ think about / ask others about who could participate in review groups	Metadata team - Sarah P. , Bram, Amy, Maureen	